                                                        February 20th, 2024  Board Meeting
Attendance: Rob James, Rob Veldman, Ian VanMiddelkoop, Katharine Bohlmann, Megan Lajoie, Jeff Eberle
*Distributed rest of coats and missing sweaters, waiting on final bills from Herm’s so it can be passed on to GMHA and paid
*New jerseys are in use by the U9’s, have an invoice for them that needs to be paid. 
*Handed out volunteer cheques
*Looking for new board members to replace persons stepping down, need to prepare a list of a available positions. If you’re stepping down, it’s asked that you write out a description of your role, write down any contact info, and login info.
*Looking for a new treasurer as Olivia is no longer interested in doing the job. 
*Need to pick awards winners for each team. Most improved, Most sportsmanlike, Most dedicated. Jeff to email coaches to ask for award winners names to be submitted asap. Rob to order trophies. 
*Look into small nets for U5/U7’s for the beginning of next season. Ask council first so municipality can purchase them. Rob Veldman suggested maybe hold a fundraiser for them over the summer, ask GMHA for a donation towards them instead of swag again?
*Look into a U21 team for next season as per request of Calvin Ritchie. Calvin said he has about a dozen interested boys. Some former bullets and some from other centres you don’t have the numbers. Would have to be in the shamrock division as four counties and LMLL doesn’t have a U21. Ian will contact OMHA about it
*Being told by Four Counties that U11 AP’s paperwork needed to be submitted and approved before January 15th. Too late for this year. Can’t use U9’s to AP up to U11 until after they start full ice. 
*Erica and John Qunneville have made an offical request for their son Oliver to move up to U11, based on his skill level, next year instead of another year of U9. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Coach’s evaluation and Team staff applications to be updated and put on the website and posted on the news.
***Next meeting set for March 26th, 2024***


